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HELICOPTER CRASH AT SUBANG AIRPORT, SELANGOR 

 

 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) confirms that an Airbus Helicopter 

AS350 B3 had crashed at Sultan Abdul Aziz Shah Airport, Subang, Selangor at 9.25am 

on Wednesday, 24th March 2021.  

 

The helicopter, operated by Leopad Aviation Sdn Bhd, had departed Sungai 

Lembing, Pahang at 8.30am on a private flight to Subang via Maran, Temerloh, Karak 

and Batu Caves, with one pilot and four passengers on board. 

 

Two people are reportedly injured and is currently receiving medical assistance while 

3 others are in stable condition. The safety investigation will be conducted by the Air 

Accident Investigation Bureau under the Ministry of Transport Malaysia in accordance 

with Part XXVI Civil Aviation Regulations 2016. 
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